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Every Saturday, the children of our Perlenkinder House get involved in a community 

initiative. Equipped with brooms and bags, they roam the streets to remove garbage 

from public areas and the surrounding area. Accompanied by visitors and locals, they 

work hard to clear Buhoma and the surrounding region of garbage. They take great 

pleasure in this meaningful activity, which not only benefits their community, but also 

makes a valuable contribution to the protection and preservation of our environment. 
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